
3.     Nepal - 2017 Article IV Consultation

The Executive Board endorses the thrust of the staff appraisal in the report for the 2017 
Article IV consultation with Nepal (SM/17/46, 3/13/17). 

It is expected that the next Article IV consultation with Nepal will take place on the standard 
12-month cycle.  (SM/17/46, 03/13/17)
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